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Diversity in our curriculum 

Mrs Bridgman shared examples of the school’s curriculum ‘intent’ statements from the website. 

These documents show what will be taught in each subject and the expectations for each year 

group. They can be found on the website at Curriculum/Long Term Intent Statements. Staff have 

been updating the documents to ensure there is a diverse range of content. For example, our music 

curriculum includes musicians with disabilities, male and female and from across the world. Our 

history curriculum has been updated to include a more diverse group of famous people from the 

past.   

Mrs Bridgman explained that although we have always prioritised having a range of trips and 

visitors, we are able to do this more as covid restrictions have eased. The recent Faith Tour trip 

enabled our children to visit a Gurdwara, Mosque and Church and experience meeting people from 

different faiths in person.  

 

Federation 

Mrs Bridgman gave a brief update on federation and shared news about the Y5/6 girls’ rugby 

festival. There are several shared events planned for summer term, including a letter writing project 

between children and decades day for the Queen’s Jubilee.  

 


